A NEWSLETTER CREATED BY THE UC DAVIS SCHOOL OF LAW CAREER SERVICES OFFIC

March 11, 2011

Welcome Craig Compton to King Hall!

Craig Compton, the new Assistant Dean for Career Services begins on Monday, March 14th. Craig comes to UC Davis School of Law from the law firm of Fish & Richardson P.C., where he was a principal and specialized in intellectual property litigation. Craig also participated in the firm's entry-level and lateral attorney hiring efforts, mentored summer and junior associates, helped develop the firm's marketing initiatives, and served as a member of the firm's Diversity Committee. Craig earned his J.D. from UC Berkeley School of Law after receiving a B.S. in Mathematics from UC Davis. A welcome reception, cosponsored by the law school and LSA, will be held in the CSO Suite on Wednesday, April 6th from 3-5 pm.

Public Service Loan Repayment Assistance & Loan Forgiveness Workshop

MARCH 14, NOON-1 PM, ROOM 2011

Considering a career in public interest law or government? Concerned about paying back your student loans? Join Kirsten Hill, Career Services, and Robyn Reid, Financial Aid, for an informative discussion about the assistance available through the UC Davis Loan Repayment Assistance Program and the College Cost Reduction and Access Act, including the Income Based Repayment program and the Public Service Loan Forgiveness program.

1L BALRA Speed Networking Event

MARCH 30, 6 PM—8 PM, UC HASTINGS

1Ls, if you wish to participate, RSVP to the email you received on 3/3/11.

ABA Section of Litigation Good Works Competition (\$10000 Grant)

The ABA Section of Litigation will award \$10,000 in seed money to a law student (or group of law students) to work with practicing lawyers to create and lead the section's next Good Works Public Service Project. This year's theme is: What Wrong Would You Right?

Past projects include:

- Death Penalty Representation
- Advancing Children's Rights
- Ensuring Equal Representation for Immigrants

Submit your written proposal and video <u>here</u>.

In the News

Get a head of the curve by reading a practitioner's perspective on "Everything associates didn't learn in law school: Getting ahead takes much more than knowing the Rule in Shelley's Case or the finer points of the tax code."

Why Many Midsize Law Firms Are Prospering During the Recession—Podcast from the ABA Journal



Job Postings



Job Search Resources

Career News Archives

11 AM-1 PM, M-F.

Walk-In Hours

Have a quick career-related question? Stop by CSO's walk-ins. General walk-in hours are from

3L walk-ins (with Lisa Carlock) are from **Noon—1 PM, TWTh.**

Please call 530.752.6574 to schedule a longer appointment.

Please note that if the Career Services Office is sponsoring a presentation, that presentation will be in lieu of walk-in hours.

NALP's Online Apartment Exchange

Law students seeking summer housing and students with housing available for the summer are invited to participate in NALP's free online Apartment Exchange, available through May 15th.

Upcoming Events

Mar 13-16—ABA Site Visit

Mar 14—Public Service Loan Repayment Assistance & Loan Forgiveness Workshop

March 15—Ninth Circuit Oral
Arguments

March 29—<u>Business and Tax Law</u> <u>Mixer</u>

Mar 30—BALRA 1L Speed Networking Event

Mar 31—KHIPLA Summer Fellowship Application Due

Mar 31—32nd Annual Scholarship Recognition and Distinguished Teaching Award

April 6—Welcome Reception for Craig Compton, Assistant Dean for Career Services

April 21—Public Service
Graduation and 3L Barbeque

April 21-23— Interdisciplinary Graduate and Professional Student Symposium

May 13—Commencement

KHIPLA Summer Fellowship

APPLICATION DEADLINE: MARCH 31; ELIGIBILITY: KING HALL 1LS OR 2LS

The King Hall Intellectual Property Law Association (KHIPLA) is happy to announce the inaugural year of summer fellowships supporting public interest IP work for King Hall students. The goal of the grants is to give KH students exposure to work that explores the wide range of public interest IP law. There are a lot of great organizations out there, and this job can serve as either a jumping-off point for future public interest IP work, or as a good background for later firm work. If you might be interested in applying for this, please email <u>Camille Barr</u> to get more information and to find out ways to volunteer hours.

Amount funded: depends on the success of our fundraising - up to \$4,000/summer.

Requirements for funding:

- 1. successful securing of IP-related, unpaid internship from the list available in the Symplicity document library;
- 2. successful application to KHIPLA;
- 3. 10 hours volunteered toward fundraising for KHIPLA.

Ms. JD Presents Its Fourth Annual Conference on Women in the Law: Stand Up! Stand Out!

APRIL 1, SOUTHWESTERN LAW SCHOOL - LOS ANGELES, CA CO-SPONSORED BY THE ABA COMMISSION ON WOMEN IN THE PROFESSION

Stand Up! Stand Out! is a conference for law students and junior attorneys focusing on the skills and knowledge needed to distinguish themselves and succeed. Registration for the conference will be limited to 175 students and 150 practitioners. Registration fees will be reduced to \$50 for students and \$150 for public interest attorneys (the regular registration fee is \$180). **Register today for Stand Up! Stand Out!**

Learn more about Ms. JD by visiting the <u>website</u>, where you can find articles about women in the profession, including submissions from Sandra Day O'Connor, Roberta Liebenberg, and Kim Wardlaw, just to name a few. You can also peruse insightful discussions on current events as well as musings and commentary by women both inside and outside

the profession on how to get ahead and stay ahead.

Take a moment to learn more about <u>Ms. JD</u> and <u>Stand Up! Stand Out!</u> today! Please direct any questions to <u>kornberg@ms-jd.org</u>.



